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Happy New Year and welcome back to Term 3 everyone!     
 
We do very much appreciate your support in ensuring the children are ready to learn 
and with supporting them with the home learning that is set.  Please can you continue 
to support the children by … 
 
Please read with your child every day if at all possible.  It is important to build fluency 
which aids their understanding of what they read.  Re-reading their books over will 
help support this.   
 
Homework will continue to be set weekly, set on a Friday and should be handed in by 
the following Wednesday.  We very much encourage children to take responsibility for 
completing this, however, welcome any home support. If your child is struggling, 
please contact your child’s teacher and we will of course support in school.  There is an 
expectation that in addition to homework set, children in year 2 will practice their 2, 5 
and 10 times tables.  
 
There are still some families that haven’t accessed their See-Saw accounts.  Please do 
let your child’s class teacher know if you need a new access code.  This will allow you 
to see the children’s work and for messages about events.  We also use See-Saw to 
support the children’s phonics with videos being sent out to help the children to learn 
specific sounds.  
 
PE kit, which should be named, with accompanying footwear should be in school every 
day.  Children should bring their kits in on a Monday morning.  With it being cold, 
please ensure there are black leggings/tracksuit bottoms , a pair of socks in their PE 
kits.  
 
Please can children come to school with a water bottle. Please note, that children 
should only be drinking water in the school day. These can be refilled in school at any 
time. 
 
Please know, at Brooke Hill, we operate an open door policy and parents are always 
welcome to ask any questions / check information. 
 
Thank you for all your support, 
 
Mrs Hall, Ms Frost and Miss Lawe 


